
Classified Staff Forum 

April 5, 2022 

 

Remarks from President Orlikoff: 

Dr. Orlikoff spoke briefly to the classified staff in attendance.  She spoke about her recent decision to 

resign as campus president.  She mentioned that a new president may be announced by July 1.  She also 

expressed that she thought it would be a good idea to continue to have staff forums if the new 

president agreed to continue having them.  Dr. Orlikoff mentioned that committees were currently 

conducting interviews for the Police Captain position and for several Title III positions. 

 

Classified Staff Discussion: 

It was announced that the Outstanding Classified Staff Member reception would be held in the DCC on 

April 27 at 3pm. 

The floor was opened for discussion.  Many staff members have concern with high turnover. 

A staff member questioned why longevity has declined. 

  


